
Dear Friend, 

We give thanks to you, God; we give thanks to you, for your name is near… Psalm 
75:1 (CSB) 

We continue to give thanks to God for your generous support of these 2,800 
retired ministers and widows and want you to know that your gift is a tangible 
way for the Lord to be near them! 

Cathy and David Pyatte were married and in the ministry for 45 years before 
David’s death in June 2022. After his death, Cathy said that she couldn’t even 
afford to buy food. “When I lost him, I didn’t know how I was going to survive,” she 
wrote.  

Later, she applied for assistance through Mission:Dignity®. After being approved, 
she “broke down and cried!” In her thank you letter, Cathy wrote, “I was once 
again able to pay my bills and to have food to eat. I didn’t have to worry 
anymore.” 

It is our highest privilege to be the hands and feet of Jesus to these soldiers of the 
cross in need. Each recipient receives between $275 and $750 per month 
depending on their years of service and level of need. 

Never forget that 100% of your gift goes directly to assist these heroes of the faith. 
His name is truly near to them!  

Working Together, 

 
Aaron J. Meraz, Ph.D., D.Min. 
Director of Mission:Dignity 
 
P.S. Mission:Dignity Sunday is June 22 this year! Go to MDSunday.org for more 
information on how to participate. 


